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escapements in the Karluk River justifies closure of the king salmon sport fishery. Additionally, 
in order to reduce mortality, the use of bait is prohibited, and lures are limited to one single-hook, 
artificial lure within Karluk River drainage downstream of Karluk Lake. Fishing opportunity may 
be allowed by subsequent emergency order if inseason assessment of the Karluk River king 
salmon run indicates the BEG will be attained. 
 
DISTRIBUTION: 
The distribution list for this emergency order is on file at the Region 2 Office of Alaska 
Department of Fish and Game, Division of Sport Fish, 333 Raspberry Road, Anchorage, AK  
99518, (907) 267-2218; Alaska Department of Fish and Game Kodiak Area Office; and the 
Alaska Department of Public Safety Fish and Wildlife Protection Kodiak Office.  
 




